
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 
 

Y4 Tropical World, Leeds 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As you may already be aware, our topic over the next nine weeks centres around the Amazon 
rainforest. We will be learning where in the world this area is, all about its climate and the animals, 
plants and people that live there. To enhance and enrich our learning further, we have booked a 
visit to Tropical World in Leeds where the children will take part in a rainforest habitats workshop. 
There are two dates for these visits: 
 
Thursday 11th January - 4JP & Y4CW  
Friday 12th January - 4SW & 4JD 
 
Everyone should wear school uniform for the day. Please also make sure that your child has a 
warm outdoor coat as it is possible that we will spend some of our time outdoors. Your child will 
also need a packed lunch and a water bottle.  
  
To cover the cost of this visit, we are asking for a contribution of £19. This includes entry into 
Tropical World, the cost of the workshop and coach travel to and from Leeds.  Please make your 
payment in the usual way via ParentPay. As with all activities of this kind, we can only ask for a 
voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, the event may have to be 
cancelled. 
 
Please note that we will need classes to be in school at 8.15am on their day as we need to 
make a prompt start for the workshops. 
 
We will return to school at approximately 4:00pm, traffic permitting.  
 
We would welcome parent volunteers for this visit so if you feel you are able to help, please email 
enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk and we will confirm as soon as possible. 
 
With best wishes, 
The Year 4 Team 
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